
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

18 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Robinwood Residential Visit 19 - 21 June 2024 

 

I am arranging a presentation evening on Monday 29 January from 5 – 5.30pm 

to give parents and pupils an opportunity to get to know more about the 

upcoming Robinwood visit. On the night there will be a PowerPoint 

presentation and an opportunity to ask questions. Relevant forms and 

information will also be handed out. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

A Nicholson 

 

Mr Nicholson 

Visit Leader 

 


